
https://www.ozarkstransportation.org/ss4a

Safe Streets Pop-Up Event 
WHEN:

MONDAY, OCTOBER 7TH
 1:00 PM- 4:00 PM

WHERE:
W Dale St Between N Campbell Ave, and N Boonville Ave 

Woodland Heights Neighborhood
Near 2100 N Boonville Ave, Springfield, MO 65803

What’s going on:
We are opening the street to people! A temporary road 
demonstration of simple changes that enhance safety. 

Join us to see these practices in action and share your 
thoughts on the future of our streets!

To visit the project website scan the QR code. 

Join us for the event and grab a bite from the “I Love Tacos” 
food truck, which will be on-site during the demonstration!
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Safe Streets Pop-Up Event 
DRIVEWAY AND ALLEYWAY ACCESS TO REMAIN OPEN 

FOR QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS CALL US AT 417-865-3042 
OR EMAIL US AT COMMENT@OZARKSTRANSPORTATION.ORG


